
Summerside Vision Zero Street Lab Plan
In 2022, a Vision Zero Street Lab was initiated which brought adaptable traffic safety measures to the
Summerside neighbourhood. The Street Lab plan was installed in June 2023 and is outlined in the table
and image below:

Safety Measures and Location Benefit

What We Heard
● There were concerns of vehicles speeding

and pedestrian safety/visibility along
Summerside Grande Boulevard.

What We Installed
● 8 permanent asphalt speed humps on

Summerside Grande Boulevard between
77 Street and 85 Street, including one on
either side of the midblock trail crossing.

Speed humps help slow vehicle speeds,
reduces risk of a serious crash and increases
safety for people walking, driving and rolling.
Speed humps will encourage yielding to
pedestrians at the midblock trail crossing.

Photo of the Street Lab plan and locations of the installation
Location of the permanent asphalt speed humps installed on Summerside Grande Boulevard
between 77 Street and 85 Street:
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